Notify Me Of Changes

Subscribe below to receive automatic emails confirming any changes/updates that have been
made to the Procurement Journey. This will make sure you stay up to date with any new
legislation/procurement developments.

We will only use the personal information you provide below to send automated emails notifying
you of changes to this website. We will not use these details to contact you for any other
purpose. Your details are shared with a third party provider for the purposes of managing this
database: your information is kept confidential and secure. The third party provider is:
DATAVITA Limited, Phoenix House, Phoenix Crescent, Strathclyde Business Park, Bellshill,
ML4 3NJ.

Further information can be found on the Scottish Government Data Officer and the Information
Commissioner's Office. For full details please see our Privacy Policy.

You can unsubscribe from updates here.
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